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Yesterday, Centuria Capital Group (ASX: CNI) announced that it is seeking to requisition a 

meeting of Propertylink Group (ASX: PLG) securityholders to renew the PLG Board.  

CNI notes the announcement today by PLG in relation to the receipt of a letter from ESR Real 

Estate (Australia) Pty Limited setting out the terms of a non-binding indicative offer to acquire all 

of the stapled securities of PLG for $1.15 per security.  

CNI announces that it has increased its relevant interest in PLG to 11.38%.  Please refer to the 

substantial holder notice lodged concurrently with this announcement. 

CNI will keep the market informed of any material developments. 

 

– Ends – 

For further information, please contact: 
 
John McBain 

Group CEO  

Centuria Capital Limited 

Phone: 02 8923 8910 

Email: john.mcbain@centuria.com.au 

 

  
 

 

Media enquiries should be directed to: 

Miche Paterson 

Newgate Communications 

Phone: 0400353 762 

Email: miche.paterson@newgatecomms.com.au 

mailto:john.mcbain@centuria.com.au


 

 

 

 

 

About Centuria Capital Group 

Centuria Capital Group (CNI) is an ASX-listed specialist investment manager with $4.9 billion of assets under 

management. We offer a range of investment opportunities including listed and unlisted property funds as well 

as tax-effective investment bonds. Our drive, allied with our in-depth knowledge of these sectors and intimate 

understanding of our clients, allows us to transform opportunities into rewarding investments.  

www.centuria.com.au 
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